COMMUNICATION C48

ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

----Original Message-----

From: Stacey Carlete

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 5:13 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Fwd: Opposition to application 19T-14V001

Hello,

>

- > This is to advise that I am strongly opposed to application:
- > Official Plan Amendment: OP.21.019 > Zoning By Law Amendment: Z.21.040

_

- > Given the glaring change in dynamics that this application would bring to both the environment and the design of the existing low/mid rise residential neighborhood and the already congested intersection of Weston and Major Mackenzie I am greatly opposed to the approval of this type of construction within our subdivision. I am currently living within this neighborhood at:

 Hansard Dr., Woodbridge, Ont. and feel that an approval by council of this application would demonstrate a total disregard for what the community wants in this riding. I encourage that the developer take into account when applying a more thoughtful and neighborhood friendly low rise development that would contribute to the existing surrounding Development but still allow for ample growth. An approval of this type would set a precedent for other existing undeveloped parcels in this area.
- > I am strongly opposed and hope that you take this letter into consideration when deciding on approval of this application.

>

- > Thank you,
- > Stacey Carlete

>

> Sent from my iPhone